
 

 

TO:  Pineville Mayor and Town Council 

VIA:  Ryan Spitzer, Pineville Town Manager 

FROM:  Don Mitchell, Electric System Manager 

DATE:   November 3, 2020 

SUBJECT: Material Bid Recommendation Preston Park Subdivision and Downs Road  

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Overview: 

Southeastern Consulting Engineers received formal bids on October 28, 2020 for materials to construct 
the Preston Park Subdivision and to extend electric lines along Downs Road .  Funds are available in the 
FY20-21 budget for these materials. Attached you will find bid tabulations and recommendations from 
Southeastern.  We concur with their recommendations that material schedules be awarded as follows: 

Bid Schedule Material Award Bid to Company Bid Amount 
Schedule I Padmount Switchgear S&C $44,830.00  
Schedule II Conductors Anixter $289,240.00  
Schedule III Connectors and Terminators Anixter $60,929.30  
Schedule IV Concrete/Fiberglass Products Anixter $16,251.00  
Schedule V Junction Boxes WESCO $31,958.60  
Schedule VI Pedestrian Lighting Border States $102,338.00  
Schedule VII Padmount Transformers Anixter $80,090.00  
Schedule VIII Miscellaneous Materials Border States $1,696.00  

    WESCO $5,703.55  
    Vision Metering $3,150.00  

        
Total     $636,186.45  

 

Attachment: 

Southeastern Consulting Engineers, Inc. November 3, 2020 Bid Recommendation 

Recommendation: 

Award bids to S&C Electric Company, Anixter Power Solutions, WESCO, Border States, and Vision 
Metering 

Procedure: 

Action item to award bids. 


